
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Friday, September 16, 2022 1:00:08 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Lyle Zufelt
Submission Time: Sep 16 2022 12:39PM
Email: zufeltco@netzero.net
Telephone: 208-989-8259
Address: 9965 Grand Targhee Trail
Middleton, ID 83644

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-22-22

Comment: "I am writing to request your disapproval of Idaho Power's request to change
(REDUCE) the Export Credit Rate for solar panel generation. To pay less for the power that I 
will have to buy back at a higher rate is unfair and shortsighted. When solar panels no longer 
provide a financial advantage no one will install them and the power grid will suffer as a 
result. Idaho Power should be trying to expand the power supply to keep up with the increased 
demand that will continue into the foreseeable future. By creating a disincentive by reducing 
the Export Credit Rate they will be eliminating a valuable resource for electricity generation. 
Electricity generated at no cost to IP, that is something that should be respected and 
protected."
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